
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:09:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 4:59 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Larry Martin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like more information on why this is necessary and the implications for increased costs for the area in which
we live.
As seniors on fixed income, it is already necessary to ration our finances to meet current obligations.
This projected increase should certainly not lead to higher profits but rather should only be used to mitigate
Enbridge’s actual increased costs in distribution, transport and delivery of this resource.
We are ALL under significant financial burdens, especially now and into the foreseeable future.
Please ensure that a serious, deliberative discussion is had that determines not only the necessity of this increase (if
truly it is necessary), but also the detrimental impact it will have on the customers it serves.
Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



